
       

Planning Policy Dept., 
Mid Sussex District Council,                             18th November 2019 
Oaklands Road,  
Haywards Heath,  
West Sussex, RH16 1SS                   By post and by email to: LDFconsultation@midsussex.gov.uk 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Public Consultation on Mid Sussex District Council’s October 2019 draft Sites Allocation DPD 

The attachment to this letter contains the response of the Sussex Branch of the Campaign to Protect 
Rural England to your invitation to comment on this initial draft Sites Allocation DPD.  We 
appreciate the opportunity to contribute to this consultation exercise on an important component 
to the District’s Local Development Framework. 

If your Council would like to discuss any of our comments further with us, or to seek clarification 
of them, please do contact us at our address above. 

Yours faithfully, 

Michael A. Brown  
on behalf of the Campaign to Protect Rural England, Sussex Branch CIO 
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